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Dear New York KCLC Community, 
 
Christina Kim shared news and pictures from your commitment ceremony on April 19 
with the CLC-USA Executive Council. I acknowledge with great joy the celebration of 
one permanent commitment, seven temporary commitments and 18 commitment 
renewals to Christian Life Community. I congratulate each of you on making this 
commitment. I am grateful for the journey you have been on as you learned about CLC 
and discerned to be part of the CLC community.  
 
I would like to specifically recognize each person making a commitment: 
 
 

Permanent : 

 Sunmi Lim Cecilia 

  
 
Temporary:     

 Joan Kim Agatha 

 YongHee You Julianne   

 Song Ae Oh Claire 

 Katherine Lee Isabella 

 Shin K. Kwak Lucia 

 Jung Won Choi Regina 

 Soonyoung Maeng Veronica 

 

Renewal:  

 Hang Sook Kim Rosalia 

 Hyejeong Moon Theresa  

 Haesook Paik Claire 

 Hui Hwa So Stella  

 Soonja Lee Christina 

 Won Jin Lee Clara 

 SungShin Lee Ursula 

 Karen Kim  

 EunSook Lee Gabriella  

 Boknyo Oh Helen 

 Won Sook Jeon Agnes 

 Myung Hee Chang Elizabeth 

 Hee Ae Chung Mariagoretee 

 Nanwon Kang Gabriella 

 Jungeun Kim Cecilia  

 Soyoung Jeon Sophia 

 Yongsuk Chon Angela 

 Hwa Kyung Choi Sarah 
 
 
 
I also would like to thank everyone in the New York KCLC community that discerned 
with each person making a temporary or permanent commitment. Walking with each 
other and supporting each other reflects our commitment to each other as a CLC 
community.  
 
I wish I could have been with you at your commitment celebration. It can be difficult 
when we are so spread out across the U.S.A. to feel connected to each other and feel 
part of a wider community. However we need to remember that we are part of a National 
and World CLC community and our commitment reflects our desire to be part of this 
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World CLC community.  An important part of your commitment to CLC is our 
commitment to you as the CLC-USA community to continue journeying with you as your 
CLC vocation grows deeper.  
 
I welcome each person making a commitment to the CLC community and am hopeful 
that you will have the opportunity to experience being part of the wider CLC community 
and share your gifts and graces with us. 
 
Blessings, 
 
Rick Kunkle 
CLC-USA President 


